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April 9th, 2024    
         
 
 
 
Dear Kevin: 
 
 It is my pleasure to nominate Dr. Winston Chamberlin to be chair 
elect for the Eye Bank Association of America Board.  I have had the 
pleasure of working with Dr. Chamberlin in various capacities at the Eye 
Bank Association of America including on the Board of Directors, 
Accreditation Board and Medical Advisory Board.  I cannot think of anyone 
more qualified currently to take on this role.  He is passionate about eye 
banking and represents the mission of the organization to its fullest.  
 
I have no doubt he will make significant contributions as chair of the Eye 
Bank Association of America Board.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Shahzad I. Mian, M.D. 
Bruce Fralick Professor 
Chair and Professor 
Department of Ophthalmology and Visual Sciences 
smian@med.umich.edu 
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